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Orlando Attorney Interviews with Local Business Journal About
Florida's Workplace Legislative Bills

News

1.14.20 

The Orlando Business Journal turned to Justin McConnell for insight into what workplace bills

Florida employers should keep their eye on during the state’s 2020 legislative session. Justin

explains that there are bills that touch on creating or shaping laws in just about every area of

workplace law, from discrimination to paternity leave to minimum wage.   

To read the full article, visit the Orlando Business Journal.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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